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   ​This Weeks Activities: 
❖ Site words 
❖ Rhyming 
❖Word Sounds 
❖ Counting 

 
 
 

Help! 
 

Now that it is allergy season, 
our classroom is running low 
on tissues. If you can, please 
donate some tissue boxes for 

our classroom.  
 
 
 

Recess: 
 
Since the weather is now to the 
point where the students will 
be going outside, please 
remember to dress them 
appropriately and bring a light 
jacket just in case it is a bit 
chilly!  
 

 
 
 

 
Spelling Words 

 

Bat  Cat  Hat 

Tan  Man  Fox 

Box  Far  Lap 

Car  Can  And 

The  Sit  Hit 
 
 
 

At Home 
Activities: 

I have sent home some 
activities for you and your 

child to do at home so they are 
also learning outside of the 

classroom. This is a great way 
to see what we are doing in the 
classroom and to see how hard 

your child is working! 
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